
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

July 11, 2011 
 
VIA RESS and Courier 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attention:  Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
 Re:   EB-2011-0240, Waterloo North Hydro Inc. 

Application for an Extension to Mandated Time-of-Use Pricing Date 
for Regulated Price Plan Customers 

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s Letter of Direction, dated July 11, 2011, the Notice of 

Application and Written Hearing has been posted on Waterloo North Hydro Inc.’s (WNH) 

website as of July 11, 2011 in compliance with the Board’s directive in EB-2011-0240.   

 

WNH has filed this application via the web portal RESS and couriered two copies to the 

Board Offices. 

 

If there are any questions, please contact myself, Albert Singh at 519-888-5542, 

asingh@wnhydro.com or Chris Amos at 519-888-5541, camos@wnhydro.com.  

 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Albert P. Singh, MBA, CGA 
Vice-President, Finance & CFO 
 

PO Box 640 
300 Northfield Drive East 

Waterloo ON  N2J 4A3 
Telephone  519-888-5542  

Fax  519-886-8592 
E-mail  asingh@wnhydro.com 

www.wnhydro.com 
 

WATERLOO NORTH HYDRO INC. 
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